
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if any person with a disability as defined by the 
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Pine Hills Neighborhood Improvement District (NID) Advisory Council  

Wellcare Welcome Room 

Wednesday, December 4, 2019  

 

MEETING AGENDA 

 

Welcome and Introductions – Tim Haberkamp, Chair 

Public Comment 

 All speakers must complete a public comment card 

 Public comment is limited to 3 minutes per person  

 

Approval of Minutes  

 Adoption of  November  Minutes 

Community Updates  

 Safety – OCSO  

 Pine Hills NID – Jason Reynolds 

 

Old Business  

New Business 

Dual Rear Wheel Vehicle,  Alan Marshall 

Next NID Meeting – January 8, 2020 

Adjournment  

 
 



 

 

NID Update –December 2019 

 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE 

  

 The Project Coordinator position for the PHNID is vacant presently.  Kea Cherfrere has 

accepted a position with the Children’s Home Society.  She will be in a casual status for 

the month of December.  

 Daniel Kilponen will be the PHNID staff contact in the interim while selections are being 

made for Executive Director Position.   He can be reached at daniel.kilponen@ocfl.net or 

407-836-7371. 
 

EVENTS & PUBLIC OUTREACH  

 

 Transportation Town Hall Meeting in District 6 was held on November 19, 2019 at 

Barnett Park Gymnasium. 

 NID is sponsoring the stage for Taste of Pine Hills on Dec. 14
th

. 

 NID is co-hosting the annual Pine Hills Christmas event at Barnett Park tomorrow with 

Commissioner Victoria P. Siplin from 6-7:30 p.m. There will be a special Christmas 

production by Dream City Event Center and Performing Arts. 

  The lights along Pine Hills Rd. were put up the week of November 25
th

.   

 

PUBLIC SAFETY 

 

 The homeless gentleman that was squatting on Silver Star Rd. near Powers Dr. has been 

trespassed and his things have been removed with assistance from Deputy Norwood.  
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